
ADVICE TO COACH COMPANIES  

Amgueddfa Cymru - Museum Wales – August 2022 

Dear Operator, 

We are delighted so many of you want to introduce your clients to the 
experiences our very varied seven museums can offer. 

Booking 
For the moment we ask that you book a group visit in the usual way. This 
means contacting someone on site. The best way to contact us is via each 
museum’s email: 

St Fagans National Museum of History, Cardiff: 
Learning.St.Fagans@museumwales.ac.uk 

National Museum Cardiff: Learning@museumwales.ac.uk   

National Waterfront Museum, Swansea: waterfront@museumwales.ac.uk 

National Slate Museum, Llanberis: slate@museumwales.ac.uk  

National Roman Legion Museum, Caerleon: 
romanlegion@museumwales.ac.uk 

Big Pit National Coal Museum, Blaenavon: bigpit@museumwales.ac.uk 

National Wool Museum, Carmarthenshire: wool@museumwales.ac.uk 

Opening Days 

Museum/Site Days open each week until further notice  
St Fagans National 
Museum of History, 
Cardiff  

Seven days per week. 

National Museum 
Cardiff  

Six days per week. Not open on Mondays 
except bank holidays. 

National Waterfront 
Museum, Swansea 

Seven days per week 

mailto:Learning.St.Fagans@museumwales.ac.uk
mailto:Learning@museumwales.ac.uk


 

National Slate 
Museum, Llanberis 

Seven days per week 

National Roman 
Legion Museum, 
Caerleon 

Wednesday - Saturday 

Big Pit National Coal 
Museum, Blaenafon 

Seven days per week 

National Wool 
Museum, 
Carmarthenshire 

Five days a week – Tuesday-Saturday 

 
 
 
 
  
Health and Safety Provision 
 
We are aware that we still have a duty to our staff and visitors to take 
reasonable steps to prevent the transmission of COVID-19. We encourage 
everyone to wear a face covering, use our hand sanitising stations and 
maintain physical distance where you can. 
 
All of our Museums have received the Visit Britain Good to Go accreditation.  
 
 
We look forward to seeing you and your clients again soon. 
 
Visitor Services, Amgueddfa Cymru 
 
 
 


